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FISUEL General Information 
 
World Safety Barometer website: 
Following the transfer by CopperAlliance / ECI of the WSB website to Fisuel which was one of the subjects in the last 
Newsletter N° 43 of November 2021, New Caledonia is the first to have sent us the duly completed questionnaire (13 criteria) 
assessing the level of electrical safety related to electrical installations in residential buildings. 
It completes the list of 41 previous reports. If you are not on the list of registered countries, consider doing so by going to the 
WSB/barometer/contribute website to register and thus get the questionnaire back. 
Click here to read the completed questionnaire from New Caledonia. 
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FISUEL is committed with ESF 
 

  
For animation, click on the images 

 
Like every year, ESF is taking advantage of the end of the year to solicit the generosity of the public and promote the 
support of our partners. 
https://www.fisuel.org/les-actualites/ 
 
To carry out its projects, Electriciens sans frontières (ESF) relies on the contribution of many partners, especially those who 
wish to make international solidarity a strong focus of their social responsibility policy. 
By promoting the safety of electricity users, solidarity is also at the heart of Fisuel's concerns. 
At the end of the year, we invite you to support Electriciens sans frontières and thus allow more people to have access to 
electricity. 
→ Fight against inequalities in access to electricity in the world with renewable energies, make a donate : 
https://electriciens-sans-frontieres.org/en/donate-2/  
 
Let us show solidarity where we know, more than ever, that access to electricity allows us to share united moments. 
We recall that November 30 is the World Day of Generosity and December 20 the International Day of Human Solidarity. 
 
Jessie Le Magoarou.  Chargée de partenariats - Electriciens sans frontières.  https://electriciens-sans-frontieres.org/  Tel : 0033 (0)1 84 21 10 48 
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